
 
 

 

 

September 20, 2022 
 
 
Rules Advisory Committee Members 
PL 86-272  
 
 
Dear RAC members, 
 
Thank you, everyone, for your willingness to serve on the PL 86-272 Rules Advisory Committee. 

We’d like to thank you for your contributions during the discussion in late August; your input is 
valuable and appreciated. 

Based on internal discussions following the August 23rd RAC meeting, the department has 
decided to put the matter on hold at this time. 

When we resume work at some future time, we will contact you and, hopefully, your schedule 
will allow you to participate in the ongoing conversation. 

Again, thank you for giving your time to this effort; your contributions are essential to informing 
our understanding of the external stakeholder’s perspective. 

If you have questions or comments that you would like to share, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Victoria Johnson, EA, LTC, SHRM-CP 
Manager, Corp. Policy, Appeals, Nexus 
971-345-1265 
victoria.johnson@dor.oregon.gov 
 
 


